GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN

ISLAMABAD HEALTHCARE REGULATORY AUTHORITY
(IHRA)

Ministry of NHSR&C
DMLC Building (PRCS), 2" & 3 Floor,
Sufi Tabassum Road, H-8/2, Islamabad.
Phone: (92-51) 9199902

F. No. 8-71 /CEO/IHRA/2024 Dated: 5 Nov, 2024

To,
All Private Healthcare Establishments/ Hospitals in ICT

Subject: DIRECTIVE ON IMMEDIATE RELEASE OF DECEASED PATIENTS

In adherence to patient rights and ethical standards, all hospitals in Islamabad are
hereby directed to refrain from retaining or holding the body of any deceased patient on
account of outstanding financial payments.

Healthcare facilities are required to release deceased patients' bodies without

conditions related to financial dues.

This issues with the approval of Board of Authority, IHRA.

Islamabad Healthcare Hegulatory Authority

ccC:
e PS to Chief Executive Officer - IHRA
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